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Dear Guardians of 4th and 5th Grade Students,

A new school year has started, and it is time to start thinking about joining the Sunny Hills Chorus!  The chorus is open to all 4th and 5th grade students who would like the opportunity to do some more singing.  Here is some information about the Sunny Hills Chorus:

♫
Rehearsals will be held in the music room on Fridays from 8:10 to 9:00 in the morning.  Our first rehearsal is scheduled for Friday, September 27th.
♫
Scheduled concerts for this year are: 

· Joint Choir Concert: Tuesday, December 10th (5:00 students arrive         6:00 parents arrive: Sunny Hills/Discovery/Creek Side)
· Winter Concert: Tuesday, December 17th at 6:00 p.m.

· Sammamish Tree Lighting (optional): TBA December

· PCMS Concert:  TBA
· Spring Concert: Tuesday, April 7th at 6:00 p.m. 
· National Anthem (optional) TBA
♫
Permission slips are required.  Please sign up on Ms. Walters music site: www.sunnyhillsmusic.rocks please sign up by Monday, September 23rd.  After permission slips are turned in, I will send an email to you letting you know when it is okay to pay online.  The payment will be due on Friday, October 4th.  Students must have signed up online and make the payment to participate in choir.
♫
The fee for choir is $20.00.  This fee covers the cost of sheet music and performance rights for the year.  We use an online payment system.  If you are unable to pay, please let Ms. Walters know.
♫
Please remember to include your phone number and email on the permission slip.  All communication about the chorus will be through email.
It is going to be a great year for the Sunny Hills Chorus.  I am looking forward to getting started!  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email me at waltersd@issaquah.wednet.edu .

Dayle Walters

Sunny Hills Elementary Music  

